Cricket is back!

Join us in 2022/23

Calling all girls interested in playing
Wednesday after school cricket

Pre-season starts 28th August with the season
commencing mid-October

To register interest or for more details please contact
vpjuniors@kewcc.com.au

https://www.kewcc.com.au/junior-registration




